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Mr Liyakath Jan 
Diners' Choice (UK) Ltd 
Pitch 9 
George Street 
Luton 
LU1 2BQ 
 
4 December 2012 
 
Dear Mr Liyakth Jan, 
 
RE: STREET TRADING CONSENT – GEORGE STREET, LUTON 
 
As you will be aware you were granted permission for a trailer to be placed on Pitch 
No. 9, George Street, Luton.  This site is situated on George Street, Luton (South 
Side) on the footway area outside No.43 – 45. 
 
The permission is for the placement of the trailer on the pitch during the day and it is 
a requirement that you remove it each night. 
 
I noted the trailer was in the town centre at 0225 hours on Sunday 02 December 
2012.  Please be advised this is a warning and should this breach of the existing 
consent continue, it will result in it not being renewed in January 2013, in the 
meantime, the Luton Borough Council Legal Department will be contacted and will 
advise whether to instigate legal proceedings against you. 
 
You are now requested to comply with the Council’s request and your original 
consent by removing the trailer each evening after trading has ceased and not 
returning it to the location until the following morning.   
 
Further, I also wish to remind you that leaving the trailer in the location overnight is in 
breach of the traffic regulation order for George Street. 
 
I trust the above makes the Council’s position clear and that you will now comply 
with the consent granted to you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Tony Ireland 
Strategic Manager - Licensing, Permitting & Registration Services 
 
 

 Jenny van Beukelen 

 01582 546119 

 jennifer.vanbeukelen@luton.gov.uk 

 LEF- 040588 


